
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
to whom it may concern; 
It is important to pass HB 2927 (National Popular Vote) because it is important to let the rest of this 
country and our government know that Oregon stands behind the idea that the winner of the popular 
vote should be the person who wins the election. 
This gives Oregon's electoral vote to the person who wins the popular vote. 
Please support this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Susan Delles 
2801 Sykes Creek Rd 
Rogue River, OR 97537-9771 
(000) 000-0000 
 
 

 


